Invitation to the

PLAUER SAILING WEEK (PLAUER SEGELWOCHE) 2021

The meeting for skippers of inflatable or collapsible sailing boats takes place annually in every 38th calendar week.

International sailors from any country are welcome!

It is always 8 days long from Monday to Monday. This year it will be from Monday 20 September to Monday 27 September 2021

It is always based on the campsite "Naturcamping Zwei Seen" on the marina meadow between the marina and the slipway. An early reservation with the keyword PLAUER SEGELWOCHE is highly recommended at https://www.zweiseen.de/buchung/stellplatz/.

Arrival and departure as well as participation in the meeting are at your own risk.

Up-to-date information is available during the meeting in the WhatsApp group "PLAUER SAILWOCHE". Please send requests to join the group via WhatsApp message to 491632756300.

What can be expected at this year's PSW:

- Daily trips in the flotilla to different restaurants
- Breakfast together on the lake shore every morning
- With permission: campfire bowls in the evening please bring some wood!
- Evening film and picture shows
- Small seminar on sailing theory
- Supervised capsizing exercises by arrangement
- Manoeuvre training by arrangement
- Mixed friendship regatta on Saturday morning
- Night trip on Sunday evening with dinner in Plau am See

Emergency communication on the lake is via license-free PMR radios (Channel 1, switch off all filters and encryption!)

An outboard motor, fenders and navigation lights are required for night cruises. No sports boat license is required for sailing on Plauer See and Müritz. Boats must have a name in 10 cm high letters. Alternatively, a sailing number should also be accepted by the water protection police. Also the name and the address of the owner has to be noted at the boat.

Important:

Please note that this invitation with all planned projects is a subject under reservation. If the coronavirus restrictions have not been removed by September, an ordinary meeting cannot take place.

Although the meeting had to be cancelled for legal reasons last year, many former PSW visitors arrived at our campsite. It will probably be like that again this year. In this case everyone is responsible for his own compliance with the applicable coronavirus rules and any planned projects cannot take place as usual.

Ralph Suthoff